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Subject: in support of the Comprehensive (housing) Plan

From: Becky Skidmore  
Sent: Tuesday, May 13, 2025 2:21 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: in support of the Comprehensive (housing) Plan 

Hello, 

I am writing once again to express my support for the Comprehensive Plan and to express my gratitude 
for your efforts. 

I am discouraged to see all the "Pause the Plan" signs cropping up around the city, especially in the 
Burns Park area. 

I am hearing "concerns" that there are not plans for "affordable housing"- to which I try to explain the 
concept that building more housing is the key to making housing more affordable.... 

I am also hearing fears that "this will mean that a developer can build an apartment building next to my 
home". I am trying to inform myself better about the plan, so that I can answer this one... 

Thanks again, 

Becky Skidmore 
1510 Morton Ave, Ann Arbor, MI 48104 


